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THE BULLY 
Number 27 :21 January, 2013 

January is Rotary Awareness Month   
 

Dinner Bookings  
& Makeup’s 
 
South Bunbury: 
Rose Hotel 
Wednesday 
6.15 for 6.45pm start, 
0413 743 601 before 10 am 
 
Bunbury: 
Parade Hotel 
Monday 
6.00 for 6.30pm start 
97212933 
 
Bunbury Leschenault: 
Parade Hotel 
Wednesday 
12.00 for 12.30pm start 
97212933 

APOLOGIES: TO 
www.rotarysouthbunbury
.org 
 
Or Sgt-at-arms Dean, by 
10am by phone or email on  
9727 0236 or 0428 915 571 
deanandgail@hotmail.com   
 
Send Contributions & 
Information for the Bully 
to: 
dawn.naylor@ecu.edu.au 

 
CELEBRATIONS      
 23-30 January 2013 

BIRTHDAYS PARTNERS’ Birthdays WEDDDING 
ANNIVERSARIES 

INDUCTION ANNIVERSARIES 

27th  Terry Paini 26th  Gwen Jones 
29th  Gail Freeman 

N/a N/a 

    

 

 

This week’s MEETING: Wed, 23  January, 2013 
 

Chamber of Commerce Building 
 

Next Meeting; Wed 30 January 2013 
Rose Hotel 

 

Quote of the week:   
I am not going to worry unless the 
animals start lining up two by two for the 
next space shuttle. 

The wheels on the bus go round and 
round…… 

The week’s meeting was officially a combined SBRC and Margaret 
River Rotary club Vocational meeting to Brown Hill Winery in Margaret 
River, hence the bus title.   Sixteen SBRC members turned up at the 
car park opposite the BREC to board a rickety old bus, heading down 
to the winery somewhere between Sues Rd and Margaret River.  
President Stephen took presidential privilege by requesting he be 
picked up from the hospital.  Next stop was Condello’s , where we 
picked up Len, Terry, Gordon and Dean.  
  

  
It might not look like it, but yeah    Let’s stretch those legs! 
I am comfortable. 
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round and round, round and round all the way to Brown Hil…. 
 
We were glad we picked up Len, who provided some fitting refreshments and 
nibblies to bide the one hour fifteen minute trip.  Our skipper was ‘Lead foot’ Sandro, 
(Allias Steve McQueen!)  who jiggled and joggled us through meandering roads to 
arrive, eventually, at the picturesque Brown Hill Winery. 

 

 
Upon our arrival, it was clear that there was 
some differentiation.  The Margret River Club 
had obviously arrived some time before us, 
being less than half an hour from their 
homes.  Then there was their safari equipped 
mega-bus. 

  
SBRC –Record for how many Rotarians can you fit 
into a mini-bus- and that was without the cases of 
wine on our return trip? 

MRRC’s bus- Loads of room with self-
contained pull out barbeque kitchen. 

 
 

‘Oh you finally got here!’ Helena, gets to the sampling bar. Nathan and 
Jim served up some generous samples! 

  
The MRRC enjoy some wine and food 
 in an elegant social circle in the comfort of their 
foldaway chairs………………….meanwhile…… 

SBRC eats out of the back of the ute!   
Well… at least we used glasses! 
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What’s this- yes there is always 
someone to uphold the values of fine 
picnic dining by fellow SB Rotarians.  
Andy saved the day with his fold up 
chairs. 
 
Seriously though, it was a great night, 
a little on the chilly side as darkness 
crept in,  but everyone enjoyed wagu 
hamburgers with delicious home grown 
(organic of course!) salad in freshly 

 

buttered buns, and gourmet sausages 
and onions.  Shortly after dinner, 
dessert came out, with superb 
homemade tarts and pies and lashings 
of cream and ice cream! 
It was great to meet some new friends 
and enjoy fellowship and of course the 
wine was seriously good and 
reasonably priced.  Check out the 
website on 
www.brownhillestate.com.au  
 

Alas, we had a long trip home, so with special thanks from President Stephen to Ian 
Sharpie and President Richard (MRRC), we collected our bottles of wine, for some 

 

(who shall remain nameless) cases of 
wine and commenced our return.  Andy 
provided some entertainment along the 
way and we arrived safe and sound in 
Bunbury around 10 pm.   
 
Thanks to Sandro for being our skipper 
and to Andy for organizing the trip! 
 

John and Cecily discussing the wine on the bus trip back home. 

Reminders: 
Month Day/Date Venue  Description  
January Wed 23 Chamber of Commerce Special Meeting- 

no dinner 
January Fri 25 Casa De Coote’s 

19B Upper Esplanade 
Sundowner- Wood 
fired Pizza- $5 

January Wed 30 Rose Hotel  
February Sat 2 See Jim Stephen RYLA Dinner 
February Wed 6 Rose Hotel Dinner Meeting 
February Wed 13 TBA International Night 
February Sun 17 Forest Park Children’s fair 
February Wed 20 Rose Hotel Dinner Meeting 
February Wed 27 Rose Hotel Dinner Meeting 
 

http://www.brownhillestate.com.au/
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Responsibilities  
for the next fortnight! 

 
Duties:     30/1 6 /2 
Host & Grace Rob Prestage Rob Prestage 
Properties Mike Honeywell Mike Honeywell 
Properties Steve Cluning Steve Cluning 
Reception Murray Harris Murray Harris 
Reception Mike Presser Mike Presser 
Introduction Kevin Eagles Kevin Eagles 
Thanks Andy Perrella Andy Perrella 
Ticket Sales David Sutherland David Sutherland 
Fines Terry Paini Terry Paini 
Raffle Spinner Len Andel Len Andel 

 
 
 

 

                               
 
 

ED  


